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The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg, Roxas, Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENR Officer

REQUEST FOR RESOURCE PERSON FOR THE 
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO LGU’s ON THE 
MAINSTREAMING OF THE INTEGRATED COASTAL 
MANAGEMENT (ICM) APPROACH TO THEIR 
COMPREHENSIVE LAND USE PLANS (CLUPs)
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Forwarded is the memorandum dated July 22, 2022 of CENRO Sablayan regarding 
request for Resource Person for the Technical Assistance to LGUs on the Mainstreaming of 
the Integrated Coastal Management (ICM) Approach to their Comprehensive Land Use 
Plans (CLUPs). Please be informed that the aforementioned activity is the target of CENRO 
Sablayan as per approved Work and Financial Plan for CY 2022 regarding provision of 
Technical Assistance to Local Government Units (TA to LGUs) with regard to the 
implementation/updating of their ICM Plans.

Furthennore, they had already coordinated with the Municipal Government of 
Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro thru MENRO Robert Duquil and MPDC Luzviminda Alto for 
possible collaboration. Likewise, it was mentioned that LGU Sablayan has scheduled to craft 
their ICM and updating of their CLUP by CY 2023.

Relative to this, may we respectfully request Engr. Ronnie Alpajaro to be our resource 
speaker that will discuss among others BMB Technical Bulletin No. 2022- 02. The said 
activity is scheduled on August 5, 2022 at Sablayan, Occidental Min^Jsro.

For information, consideration and approval.
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